
To,

Srijita Saha
Shivaji college, Delhi University
New Delhi, Delhi, 110044

Date :- 20/09/2023

Subject: Offer letter for the position [Content Writing Intern]

Dear Srijita Saha,

It is our utmost pleasure to inform you that you have been selected for the post in our
Organization for the Content Writing Intern at our [Pehli Aasha Foundation (Regd)]

Based on your interview held on [18th Of September, 2023], we are confident that
you shall make a great addition to our team.

Your Intern post shall include counselling people they are working with and
promoting positive thoughts in their minds.

with our best wishes towards the nation.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely

(Rim Jhim - HR Department)

Date:- 20th September, 2023


